
COVID TRIPLES LEAGUE 

 

The Covid Triples was set up to enable as many players as possible to enjoy competitive bowls during 

the COVID restrictions. The organisers of the league were Malcolm George from Snitterfield BC and 

Greg Woodall from Ilmington BC. Guidelines were in place to ensure that everybody bowled in as a 

safe environment as possible. 

From Lillington 11 members took part in the matches on a rota basis, whilst balancing the teams to 

ensure that we were as competitive as possible. The matches were played on either a Tuesday or 

Thursday evening over 14 ends with one triples team playing at home and one triples team playing 

away. The aggregate score from both games giving the overall result. 

We played 12 matches during July and August with the last 2 matches being played this week. It was 

a struggle this week to finish the matches due to poor light and weather. We played each team at 

least once and some 3 times! The league table was based on a ladder system where you could 

challenge another club in the league and if you beat them you moved above them in the league. Of 

the 12 matches we played we won 4 and lost 8. Even though we only won 4 matches we finished the 

league in top position. It was all about winning the matches that counted!  

The final league table: 

Lillington 

Sniiterfield 

FISSC 

Norgren 

Avenue 

WCC 

Avon 

Ilmington 

Kineton – withdraw during August. 

 

A mention and thanks must go to Peter Dellow and Ian Henderson who ensured that the green was 

in excellent condition to play on and who sanitised all the equipment to ensure that we had a safe 

environment. 

 

 

 

 

 


